
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS  
STAMFORD JOINT FIRE DISTRICT 

TOWNS OF KORTRIGHT, HARPERSFIELD, STAMFORD 
GILBOA AND JEFFERSON 

 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the 
Stamford Joint Fire District located in the Towns of Harpersfield, Stamford, 
and Kortright, Delaware County, and the Towns of Jefferson and Gilboa, 
Schoharie County, State of New York will hold a special meeting on 
Thursday, June 10, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. in the public meeting room of the 
firehouse located at 111 Main Street, Stamford, New York.   
 
The purpose of this meeting is to review and update the Fire District’s 
policies and procedures with our legal counsel. 
 
 
 
 
Dated:  May 13, 2021 
 
By Order of the Board of Commissioners 
 
 
Ellen Kennedy, Secretary 
Stamford Joint Fire District 
 
 
 


